
The Cook Shire Waste Reduction and Recycling 
Plan 2018-28 is open for public comment. 

For more information and to view the document, head to Council’s 
website, or visit our office or libraries. Comments must be in writing, 
directed to the Waste Management Coordinator via email to mail@
cook.qld.gov.au or post to PO Box 3, Cooktown, 4895, and must be 
submitted no later than August 31, 2018.

To view the document online, head here: www.cook.qld.gov.au/
cook-shire-council/community-engagement
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